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Section of D St. Closed Until July 30

Perris Press Release

D Street between Eighth and Tenth streets will be closed until July 30
as off-site work begins on the new Mercado Apartment Complex.

The off-site improvements include new sewer and water lines, new
paving, sidewalks and landscaping.
Motorists driving through the affected streets are asked to use Perris
Boulevard as a detour.

Perris officials broke ground in October on the $14-million, 60-unit
affordable housing complex that will transform the southern end of D
Street, bring more people and more commerce Downtown and move
forward the renaissance of the main route through the heart of the
historic residential and retail district. Construction work has closed D Street between Eighth

and Tenth streets in Perris.
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